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Columbian Year 2009 - 2010 

Grand Knight 

Ron Hebron .........................895-2667 

Chaplain 

Fr. Jerrold Kennedy............846-4489 

Deputy Grand Knight/Program Dir. 

Mike Kliment .......................426-1551 

Chancellor/Membership Director 

Allan Schulze .............. 937-564-7273 

Treasurer  

Mark Worrell........................426-5375 

Financial Secretary  

PGK Joe Balestreri .............484-5368 

Advocate 

PGK Brad Schieferstein .....846-7181 

Recorder 

Mike Hewitt..........................484-2734 

Warden  

Jeff Tichenor .......................394-4411 

Master Inside Guard 

Ernie Santos........................469-1743 

Master outside Guard 

Bob Aberle ..........................462-7404 

Field Agent 

Larry Bell.............................439-2857 

lector 

PGK Mike Machi, Sr. ...........462-9765 

Newsletter Editor 

Bob Dompe .........................600-8723 

Web Master 

PGK Frank Costa ................846-4205 

Pro Life Director 

PGK Lou Santero ................846-5124 

Family Director 

Tim Tuttle ............................484-4341 

Community Director 

Bill Jorgensen.....................462-5207 

Youth Director 

Cameron Andrus.................249-0247 

Church Director 

Mike Burns ................(510) 683-3804 

First Year Trustee 

PGK Mark Kotch .................426-7144 

Second Year Trustee 

PGK Tony Ferlazzo .............484-4657 

Third Year Trustee 

PGK Greg Jones .................484-3379 

Knights Of Columbus 

Michael J. Costello Council # 6043 

The Catholic Community Of Pleasanton 
www.kofc6043.org 

Grand Knight’s MessageGrand Knight’s MessageGrand Knight’s MessageGrand Knight’s Message    

Knightly News 

Brothers, 

It is that time of year 

again for us to pick our leaders 

for the upcoming Columbian 
Year which runs from July 1st 

through June 30th, 2011.  I en-
courage all of you to read 

through the slate of officers 
that is published in this News-

letter and vote each candidate 
to their post.  It is my belief 

that Mike Kliment and Tim Tut-
tle will provide the leadership 

required for this Council in the 
upcoming year. 

With this being my last 

Newsletter article as Grand 
Knight, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank each and 
every one of you for your par-

ticipation in the events of our 
council.  It is with members 

like you that make being Grand 
Knight a wonderful experience. 

In particular I would like 

to thank Mike Kliment for being 
my Deputy Grand Knight.  You 

had no idea what you were 
getting into and I thank you for 

your faith in me.  Alan Schulze, 
I would like to thank you for 

serving as my Chancellor, your 

recruitment efforts, and your 
spiritual insights.  And to Jeff 

Tiechnor, thank you for being 
my Warden, my sergeant at 

arms, and my rock.  And, 
thank you Mark Kotch for being 

my Trustee, the ear that would 
listen, and the calm within my 

storm. 

The Knights of Columbus 
is more than just the Council; 

it is also the Chapter, the State 
and Supreme.  As Grand Knight 

it can be a challenge to keep in 
touch with all these levels of 

our organization.  I would like 
to thank our District Deputy, 

Tom McCaffrey for his tenacity 

in keeping me on track and his 
patience in teaching all us 

Grand Knights to be leaders.  I 
have learned much from you. 

Council 6043, thank you 
for the opportunity to serve. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Ron Hebron 

GK 6043 

 

June 2010 
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Coming events 
03 June    Officer’s Meeting, 7:00 PM; St. Augustine's Hall, RM 5 

07 June    Donut Social– Both Churches; AM Masses 

10 June    Business Meeting; 7:30 PM; St. Augustine’s Hall, Rms 4-5 

      (Election of Officers for Columbian Year 2010-2011) 

12 June    Fr. Jerry’s Retirement Dinner—St. Augustine’s Hall 

18 June    District 33 Party; 6-10:30 PM; St. Raymond’s Hall 

25 June    Vacation Bible School BBQ 

10-12 September Knight’s Retreat 

Officer Nominations for Columbian Year 2010-2011 

Grand Knight – Michael Kliment 

Chaplain – Fr. Jerrold Kennedy 

Deputy Grand Knight – Tim Tuttle 

Chancellor – John Moore 

Treasurer – Mark Worrell 

Recorder – Mike Hewitt 

Warden – Jeff Tichenor 

Lector – Mike Machi 

Advocate- Brad Schieferstein 

Inside Guard #1 – John Rabada 

Outside Guard #1 – Gene Dove 

First Year Trustee –  Ron Hebron 

Second Year Trustee – Mark Kotch 

Third Year Trustee –  Tony Ferlazzo 

Other Positions: 

Financial Secretary – Joe Balestreri  (confirmed) 

Newsletter Editor – Bob Dompe (confirmed) 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Saturday, August 14, 2010 

 
 

IT’S PROGRESSIVE DINNER TIME! 

Cocktails & hors d’oeuvres  6:00 – 7:30 pm 
 

Dinner  7:30 – 9:30 pm 
 

Dessert  9:30 pm - ??? 
 
 

For those of you who have never joined us in a Progressive Dinner, you’re in for 
a real treat! 

 
First everyone meets for cocktails and hors d’oeuvres (cocktail host home to be 

determined).   
 

Then we move on to the HOST homes for dinner.  To be a HOST home, you 
provide the entrée for two or three other couples (the number of couples is 
totally up to you!).    Please let us know if you are interested in being a host 

home. 
 

After dinner, we all move on to the dessert home (host home to be determined) 
for what else ----- dessert!! 

 
As a GUEST, you will be asked by your host to bring either an hors d’oeuvre for 

cocktail hour or a salad, vegetable, etc., for dinner. 
 

Once we know who wants to be a host and who will be attending as guests, we 
will assign specific guests to specific hosts.  Everyone will be advised who they 

are assigned to approximately one week prior to the dinner. 
 

In the past, these dinners have provided good fun, good friendship, and 
especially ---- good food! 

 

Please RSVP to Marcia Berardi (847-9300) by Sunday, August 1, so we have 
enough time to make the assignments and notify all participants.  See you 

there!  
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Reprinted with the permission 

of The Pleasanton Weekly. 
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Recent Activities: 
SPRED Dinner/Dance - 15 May 2010 
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See the Council Web Site at 
www.kofc6043.org for more 

photos of our recent activities. 
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Recent Activities: 
Family Faith Formation BBQ—16 May 2010 
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An Invitation from Brother Chris 
Hi, all, 

As many of you know, I am to be ordained--God willing!--to priesthood in the Catholic Church on 25 June 2010.  
This is on a Friday and will take place at 

11 a.m. at St. Dominic Church in San Francisco. 

There are two other significant events on the same weekend.  First, there is the celebration of my first Mass of 
Thanksgiving on Saturday 26 June at St. 

Albert Priory in Oakland at about noon (exact time to be determined). 

Second, on Sunday 27 June at 10 am, I will serve Divine Liturgy at Our Lady of Fatima Byzantine Catholic 

Church in San Francisco as a priest for the first time. 

If it is possible for you to attend any or all of the events above, you would be most welcome, and it would 

certainly put a smile on my face to see you.  If you are traveling to the Bay Area, the following might be of 
interest. 

A number of my friends and family have expressed an interest in staying in San Francisco.  There is a very fine 

hotel called The Sir Francis Drake that has offered a block of rooms at the rate of $119 per night for Thursday, 
Friday, and Saturday nights.  Guests are also free to pay the same rate plus or minus three days.  I know that's 
not inexpensive, but it's a good rate in San Francisco, especially for the location. 

There is a Hilton Garden Inn in Emeryville (practically speaking: Oakland) that has offered a block of rooms for 
$89 per night.  Transportation is more of an issue in this case, but it is significantly less expensive. 

Both hotels require a minimum of ten rooms be reserved to obtain the rate. 

To help me get organized with the four other men to be ordained who will also have guests, PLEASE LET ME 
KNOW if you might be interested in taking advantage of one of the hotel opportunities above. 

More to come...  Thanks! 

Peace and grace, 

 

Christopher, OP 

Knights of Columbus Knights of Columbus Knights of Columbus Knights of Columbus ----        9999thththth Annual Weekend Retreat Annual Weekend Retreat Annual Weekend Retreat Annual Weekend Retreat    

Save the weekend of September 10 - 12/ 2010.  

Questions contact John Rabada or Mike Machi 
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Inside Story Headline 

Inside Story Headline 

Inside Story Headline 

This story can fit 150-200 words. 

One benefit of using your news-
letter as a promotional tool is 
that you can reuse content from 
other marketing materials, such 
as press releases, market studies, 

and reports. 

While your main goal of distrib-
uting a newsletter might be to 
sell your product or service, the 
key to a successful newsletter is 

making it useful to your readers. 

A great way to add useful con-
tent to your newsletter is to 
develop and write your own 
articles, or include a calendar of 
upcoming events or a special 
offer that promotes a new prod-

uct. 

You can also research articles or 
find “filler” articles by accessing 
the World Wide Web. You can 
write about a variety of topics 
but try to keep your articles 

short. 

Much of the content you put in 
your newsletter can also be used 
for your Web site. Microsoft 
Publisher offers a simple way to 
convert your newsletter to a 
Web publication. So, when 
you’re finished writing your 
newsletter, convert it to a Web 

site and post it. 

This story can fit 100-150 words. 

The subject matter that appears 
in newsletters is virtually endless. 
You can include stories that 
focus on current technologies or 

innovations in your field. 

You may also want to note busi-
ness or economic trends, or 
make predictions for your cus-

tomers or clients. 

If the newsletter is distributed 
internally, you might comment 
upon new procedures or im-

provements to the business. 
Sales figures or earnings will 
show how your business is 

growing. 

Some newsletters include a col-
umn that is updated every issue, 
for instance, an advice column, a 
book review, a letter from the 
president, or an editorial. You 
can also profile new employees 

or top customers or vendors. 

This story can fit 75-125 words. 

Selecting pictures or graphics is 
an important part of adding con-

tent to your newsletter. 

Think about your article and ask 
yourself if the picture supports 
or enhances the message you’re 
trying to convey. Avoid selecting 
images that appear to be out of 

context. 

Microsoft Publisher includes 
thousands of clip art images from 
which you can choose and im-

port into your newsletter. There 
are also several tools you can 

use to draw shapes and symbols. 

Once you have chosen an image, 
place it close to the article. Be 
sure to place the caption of the 

image near the image. 

Caption describing picture or 
graphic. 

Caption describing picture or 
graphic. 
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“To catch the reader's attention, place an interesting 
sentence or quote from the story here.” 

Volume 1, Issue 1  
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Prayer ListPrayer ListPrayer ListPrayer List    
 

For those who are ill we pray that they will 

find the healing power of God: 

Ron Deaver– Brother-in-Law of PGK Frank Costa 

Barbara Melander—Mother of PGK Dave Melander 

Leo McCallion-Brother-in-Law of PGK Lou Santero 

Connie Angel –Cousin of PGK Lou Santero 

Roy Brodnick– Father of Brother Dean Brodnick 

Valerie Stilo– Sister of Brother John Quintanal 

Catrina Family– Father, Mother & Brother of Brother 

Mike Catrina 

Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Michael 

Studendorff 

Diane Seeger– Sister-in-Law of Brother David Seeger 

Helen Fadok– Aunt of Brother Christopher Fadok 

Pat Lo– Friend of Brother Kevin Conway 

Brother Don Cortez– Brother of Brother Tom Cortez 

Dorthy Minderier– Relative of Brother Elllis Schott 

Hestor Oliva– Father of Brother Hestor Oliva Jr. 

Denar Williams– Friend of Brother Tony Cravotta II 

Joseph Cicerello– Father-in-Law of PGK Brad 
Schieferstein 

Bernice Malino– Mother-in-Law of Brother Mike Hewitt 

Renee Hewitt– Mother of Brother Mike Hewitt 

Sir Knight Jim Tichenor– Father of Brother Jeff 
Tichenor 

Alama Tichenor– Daughter of Brother Jeff Tichenor 

Michael Pacitti– Friend of Brother Jeff Tichenor 

Dave Hintz– Father-in-Law of Brother Paul Unpingco 

Segundo Unpingco– Father of Brother Paul Unpingco 

Jerry Johnson– Colleague of Brother Scott Cumberland 

Wasim & Shazli Khan– Employers of Brother Steven 
Howard 

Arlene Monoz’s Daughter– Client of Brother Steven 
Howard 

Lori Mitchell– Friend of Brother Steven Howard 

Cathleen Leja– Wife of PGK George Leja 

Choe Madigan– Friend of Brother Marco Garzon 

David Cerapa– Friend of Brother Mark Worrell 

Eileen Burns Jim– Daughter of Brother Mike Burns 

Anna Shoop– Wife of Brother Mark Shoop 

John Hansen– Brother of Brother Ron Hansen 

Margaret Gallagher– Niece of Brother Fred Bustos 

Jericho Suarez– Nephew of Brother Alfredo Gatchalian 

Evelyn Valencia– Close Friend of Brother Alfredo 
Gatchalian 

Thelma Caguin– Friend of Brother Alfredo Gatchalian 

Carol Rafael– Friend of Brother Alfredo Gatchalian 

Tammy Muser’s Mother– Friend of Brother Scott 
Cumberland 

Lyssa Pietro– Daughter of Brother Dom Pietro 

Susy Cuddy– Friend of Brother John Rabada 

Philip Cruz– Father of Brother Sil Cruz 

Santos Serrano– Father of Brother Yonson Serrano 

Ken & Mei Mei– Friends of Brother Pete Sugiarto 

Julie Steeves– Sister of Brother Tim Tuttle 

Dorothy McDonald– Grandmother of Brother Tim 
Tuttle 

Luele Atuegbu– Cousin of Brother Andy Atuegbu 

Simonette Mirande– Daughter of Brother George 
Mirande 

Kellie Machi– Daughter-in-Law of PGK Mike Machi 

Katie Machi- Grandaughter of PGK Mike Machi 

Lourdes Henson– Grandmother of Brother Christian 
Dungo 

Rashawna Balestreri-Wife of PGK Joe Balestreri 

PGK Greg Jones’ Mother-in-Law 

Bro. Tom Gleason’s Niece 

Brother Dan Carleton’s Parents 

Brian Oliver– Livermore’s Field Agent 

Brother Steven Howard 

Brother Jerry Guerzon 

Brother Rick Bruno 

Brother Bertrand Lewis 

Brother George Mirande 

Brother John Greene 

Brother James Willows 

Brother Paul Hill 

PGK Joe Jones 

Margret Jones—Daughter of PKG Joe Jones 

PGK Bob Young 

PGK George Leja 

Mike Stone– Choir Member 

Jesse Stansberry–Past Field Agent 

Rita Wilson—Sister of Chaplain Fr. Jerry Kennedy 

Sr. Mary Frances–Saint Clare’s Retreat House 
 

For those who are deceased we pray that 

they will join in the love of God: 

For all who are serving in the military we 

pray: 

That the love of God will be with them. Especially 
those in harms way. 

For the following special intentions we pray: 

For All The Widows Of Our Brother Knights 

For all of Our Religious Orders throughout the 
world. 

For peace throughout the world. (Especially In The 
Middle East) 



 

 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 
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ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 

Knights of Columbus # 6043 

www.kofc6043.org 


